Promoting Beneficial Use of Water & Land Related Resources



Officers

June 26, 2018

President

Tom Poer HNTB Corporation

Re: 2018 MOARC Policy Workshop Invitation, July 31, 2018

First Vice President

Steve Dailey
Fairfax Drainage District

Executive Director, Secretary

David Combs

Treasurer

Karin Jacoby Husch Blackwell

Board Members

Dan Fuhrman *

Frank Pogge *

Lynda Hoffman *

Committee Chairs

Richard Grenville

Matt Bond

John Patrick

Dong Quach

Thomas Kimes

Richard (Deuce) Livers

Glenda Johnson

Dear MOARC Members and interested parties,

The Missouri and Associated Rivers Coalition is hosting a Policy Workshop to review and reset regional project and policy priorities for water resource development within and along the Missouri and Kansas River basins. These project priorities and policies will be key to setting MOARC's regional advocacy agenda for the next few years and sets the messaging we will take to our regional partners and members, to water resource related federal agencies, and to the congressional offices in our future DC visits. To meet this objective, our Legislative Policy Committee is gathering MOARC members, US congressional representatives and key stakeholders in our region to an interactive policy workshop to discuss and develop current and future priorities. Your input at this meeting will help us shape our message as we work with you to promote the beneficial use of land and water resources through water resource development in support of continued economic and social development within our region.

The Policy Workshop and project prioritization will take place on Tuesday July 31st, from 2:00 pm - 5:00 with a social immediately following at the Husch Blackwell Law Offices, 4801 Main Street, 10th Floor Conference Room, Kansas City, MO 64112. We hope that you will attend this important event. Please let us know if you plan to attend so that we can prepare accordingly. For questions you may have and to RSVP, please reach out to Glenda Johnson at 816-513-2635 or glenda.johnson@kcmo.org. We look forward to hearing your perspective and working through this session with you.

Very Truly Yours,

Tom Poer, P.E., PMP, ENV SP

President

Matt Bond, P.E. Legislative Policy Chair

^{*} Past President